Edinburgh Triathletes

Welfare Statement 2024

Edinburgh Triathletes recognises that the welfare and safeguarding of its members and race
participants (including children and vulnerable adults) is paramount and that everyone has the right
to be protected from abuse. We are committed to ensuring that all our members are able to
participate in triathlon in a safe and enjoyable environment. We aim to create an inclusive,
welcoming and safe space for members to train, socialise and compete in. This is why Edinburgh
Triathletes are following the British Triathlon Federation’s guidance on Safeguarding (https://
www.britishtriathlon.org/about-us/safeguarding).

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a club member or suspect abuse is taking place please
contact our Welfare Officer in person or by emailing welfare@edinburghtri.org.
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